
Legal Notice 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Brookfield Planning Commission at a 

regular meeting held on May 21, 2020, took the following action: 

 

APPROVED: 

204A Whisconier Road #PL-20-4: first free cut 
 

Said notice is on file in the Town of Brookfield Land Use Office, Town 

Hall, 100 Pocono Road, Brookfield, CT.  Dated in Brookfield, CT, this 

May 26, 2020.  Brookfield Planning Commission. 
 


